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Latest survey points to preference for
international arbitration in
international construction disputes.

Client Updates

The latest survey by Queen Mary University of London and Pinsent Masons

indicates a worldwide preference for international arbitration in the construction

sector.

A recent study published by the Queen Mary University of London and Pinsent Masons focused on

international arbitration in the construction sector. The study provides valuable insight on the state of

international arbitration in this sector based on signicant input from various actors in the eld - including

Gornitzky's international arbitration team.
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